
 Sometimes we have water 

lines break.  In order for the dis-

trict to repair those lines we first 

must call USA to dig. 

 They tell us when we can 

begin the repairs, which is after 

the electric company, the cable 

company and the phone company 

has marked where their lines are 

located.   

 It can take up to three or 

four days for the process to be 

completed in order for us to be 

able to repair the line.   

  We monitor the break and 

the water being lost very closely 

until we are able to make repairs.   

 When making the repairs 

we most often will have to turn 

the water off in certain sec-

tions.  Once the repairs are 

made, we always ask that the 

customers -that did have their 

water shut off, to allow it to run 

for a few minutes before using.  

DOGS STILL 

ROAMING THE 

COMMUNITY 

 We are not 

responsible for 

loose or aggres-

sive dogs around 

the community.  

We will do what 

we can to inform 

the proper agency 

of the problem. 

However,  as a pet 

owner, you should 

take responsibility 

for your animals 

and keep them se-

curely fenced in.   

See back page…. 

FLU EPIDEMIC  

When a Water Line Breaks 

be as severe.  If you haven’t al-

ready had your shot, please get 

one.  It takes about 2 weeks for 

the shot to work.   

 If you do become ill, 

please stay home.  Don’t go into 

 California is experienc-

ing a severe flu epidemic.  

While the flu shots may not pro-

tect you from getting the flu 

they certainly will help you if 

you get the flu so that it may not 

public where you could infect oth-

ers.  To prevent it from spreading 

wash your hands often and cover 

your mouth when sneezing or 

coughing.  

STAY HEALTHY  
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Pit-bull Dog Running In The Community 

 While I truly believe that pits have been given an unde-

served bad reputation, sometimes they can be intimidating.  

There is a brindle colored pit running the streets and most peo-

ple are extremely afraid of it.   

 If you know this dog or who it belongs to, please contact 

the owner and let them know that it is running around and 

needs to be confined to its yard.                Picture taken from internet 

Board Meeting 

 

February’s board meeting will be 

held on 2/20/18 at 4:00 PM in the 

district office.  

What’s Happening in the Community 

AUDIT 

 Each year we are required to have a com-

plete audit conducted.  The audit for the fiscal 

year ending June 30, 2017 is now complete and 

if you want to view it, please come in to do so.  

New Park Sign Installed 

 

 It has been many years since we have had a 

nice sign at the park.  The last one was wooden and 

also had a really nice bulletin board encased with 

Plexiglas.  It was destroyed the very first night it was 

installed by a neighborhood teen.   

 Jaime and Forrest made this new sign out of 

concrete in hopes it wouldn’t be so easy for someone 

to destroy.  

REMINDER 

 When paying your bill by mail, make sure that the name on the account is the name 

on the check/money order or print it at the bottom.  If you are paying for someone else, 

make sure their name is on the check somewhere or the account number.   


